
NATIONAL SCIENCE FOUNDATION
WASHINGTON, D,C, 2.0550

OFFICE OF THE JUN 2 1 1978
GENERAL COUNSEL

Mr. Robert Gentry
Associate Vice President
The University Of Wisconsin System
1752 Van Hise Hall
Madison, Wisconsin 53706

Dear Mr. Gentry:

Your Institutional Patent Agreement with the National
Science Foundation requires an annual report by the end of
each fiscal year.

We have developed a form for you to use in reporting
this year's information. As you can see, we have kept your
job to a minimum by filling in the data already in our
records. Please complete the questionnaire and correct any
erroneous entries we may have made, and return it to us by
september 30, 1978.

Also, since we expect to continue using this new form
in future years, we would appreciate any comments you may
have on it.

Sincerely yours,

~~
Lucy Petitt
paralegal
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